
 
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
CABINET – 16 JUNE 2016 
 
REFERENCE FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 8 JUNE 2016 
 
FINAL REPORT OF THE SOCIAL AND COMMUNITY INFRASTRUCTURE 
SCRUTINY REVIEW 
 
This Committee considered a report which set out the findings and recommendations 
from the Social and Community Infrastructure Scrutiny Review, The review 
examined the general ‘soft’ infrastructure provision that helped community formation 
from new and expanded residential development and sought to then identify specific 
provision that would be appropriate. 
 
A Member of the Committee who was also a Member of the Review Group 
commented that site visits had been conducted as part of the Review. A key 
feedback point was that existing land and resources had to be developed. 
 
Another Member commented that it was important to use materials which were of 
good quality especially in relation to buildings resulting from regeneration proposals. 

 
Resolved to RECOMMEND:  (to Cabinet) 
 
That the Scrutiny Review’s report and recommendations be forwarded on to Cabinet 
for consideration. 
 
 
 
 
Background Documents: 
None 
 
Contact Officer: 
Vishal Seegoolam, Senior Democratic Services Officer 
Tel: 020 8424 1883 
Email: vishal.seegoolam@harrow.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


